
 

                                                   
May 2018,                                                                                                        

 
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 We have made progress in a number of areas this past month on some outstanding issues.  First, we are seeing more 

positive results in Michigan.  Each week I have been sending a few courses with covers and a few exams graded with red ink 

into those institutions.  Last week we received a set of completed exams from one of those packages, meaning that the 

inmate received his courses without issue.  We also have not received any letters of rejection because of the red ink, so things 

continue to head in the right direction!   

 

 Second, we are almost near the end of the lease on our deluxe printer / copier and had been contemplating whether to 

buy it at market value or search for another machine.  We decided that it would be smartest to at least try another printer that 

we could return within 30 days if it couldn’t do what we need.  After some initial testing, I’m happy to report that it looks 

like this could be the answer to our need!  It may require an extra attachment, so some questions remain unanswered, but the 

important thing is that it will all be taken care of with a one-time purchase instead of another long-term lease.  An answered 

prayer years in the making!   

 

 Finally, I would like to announce that we have taken steps to change our mailing address.  The main reason for this is 

because there is a post-office about 15 minutes closer to Life’s Key than our current post-office, and it is on-the-way instead 

of out-of-the-way for those of us that pick up the mail.  Because we have so many pre-printed publications with our current 

PO Box number, we will continue to keep that open until the end of 2018, and mail will be forwarded to our new box during 

2019.  For now, either address can be used, and I will send a notice when PO Box 10 is closed.  This is a big change for us, 

but one that I am glad is finally happening!  Slowly but surely, you will see the address on all our publications change to: 

 

Life’s Key 

PO Box 98100 

Pittsburgh, PA 15227 

 

“He has saved us and called us to a holy life - not because of anything we have done  

but because of his own purpose and grace.” - 1 Timothy 1:9 

   

 “Thank you for your ministry, helping people to find God and staying in the Word.  I was introduced to you by a 

fellow inmate and he has been my motivation to reach out to you.  Please send any literature you have to offer.  Thank you, 

and God bless!” - Jercel (Pennsylvania) 

 

 “Hello.  I want to apologize for taking so long to complete these lessons.  When I first received them, our housing 

unit was without heat and for weeks it was so cold, many of us sat wrapped up in blankets all day.  The desk was so cold, I 

couldn’t sit at it to write anything.  After weeks, the administration moved us to places where there is heat.  Not much heat, 

but heat.  Personally, I was just about to the point of being depressed.  But GOD.  :-)   

 The temperature outside has risen, and now we live in small ovens instead of freezers.  But at least my hands aren’t 

so cold.  I enjoy the Bible studies and look forward to the next ones.  Thank you for your prayers!” - Trudy (Delaware) 

 

 For HIS Glory,          

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        ministry@lifeskey.org 


